
 
CITY OF BUCKEYE 

STREETLIGHT BACK SHIELD REQUEST FORM 

Residents, businesses and organizations may request the installation of the street light back shield to be 
installed on a street light adjacent to their property in order to mitigate any intrusive lighting.  The fee for the 
installation of a back shield is $250.00.  Once application and payment has been received, the request will be 
reviewed for approval. Once approved, installation will be completed within 4-6 weeks of receipt of approval.  
If you have any questions, please call 623-349-6825. 
Please complete the Application below in its entirety and mail with payment to City of Buckeye: 

      CITY OF BUCKEYE/ Public Works 
      530 E. Monroe Ave. 
      Buckeye, AZ  85326 
 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

Application Name:  
Street Address:  
 Buckeye, AZ Zip:  
Phone Number:  
Email Address:  
Location of Street Light (address or 
nearest cross streets): 

 

 Light Pole Number: This is a 6-digit number beginning with 
the letter S that is posted on the 
streetlight approximately 6 ft. from the 
ground, facing the street. 

S ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ 

Special Notice: Installed street light back shields will become a permanent fixture to the street light and the sole 
property of the City of Buckeye.  Applicants will also be required to obtain signature from adjacent neighbors that all 
parties agree to the installation of the back shield. 

Applicant Signature:  
  
Adjacent Property Owner Name:  
Adjacent Property Address:  
Property Owner Signature:  
  
Adjacent Property Owner Name:  
Adjacent Property Address:  
Property Owner Signature:  

DO NOT WRITE BELOW THIS LINE 

Date Received______________ Approved _______________  Installed ______________________      REV 01.07.19 


